
RESCUE ONE OF HAITI 
 
April 1, 2010 
Dear Friends of Rescue One, 
Your prayers for the Rescue One program have certainly been answered in wonderful ways.  We want to 
update you by this email about the current interim programs. 
 
DAILY PROGRAM 

 Bible reading, prayer, songs, math, reading, crafts 

 9 A.M. to 1 P.M. with a meal at 1 P.M. 

 Led by an experienced church member  

 15 to 20 children at each site 
 
EBEN EZER CHURCH PROGRAM 
This program is held outside on the yard of a church member.  Note the resiliency of the Haitian people to 
improvise as needed. 

          
 
BOLOSSE CHURCH PROGRAM 
This program is held in a building near the church. 

            
 

COMMUNITY CHURCH has not been able to begin a program. 
 
The President of Haiti has ordered schools to begin in early April.  There are many questions as to whether this 
will happen.  If it does, our children will return to their previous schools.  For those with no school available, we 
will continue to implement our interim plan. 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
The Rescue One Board  
 
Rescue One Foundation 
1514 Wealthy St. S.E. Suite 226 
Grand Rapids, MI 49506  
                         


